
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Rialto/ Rialto Utility Authority 
(RUA), will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 22, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers at 150 S. Palm Avenue, Rialto, CA, to receive public input regarding the 
proposed placement of delinquent sewer service charges on the San Bernardino County 
Property Tax Roll for collection. 

Members of the public are invited to attend and provide comments. Written comments may 
also be submitted in advance to the City Clerk’s Office at the address listed above. 

Barbara A. McGee 

 City Clerk 

 


